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To whom it may concern, | am writting to object to the aforementioned waste management
facility being placed in Fyshwick.

This is not an appropriate site right next to homes and businesses nor for the thoroughfare
of so much waste.

It will impact the factory outlet and all other businesses in the area by labeling Fyshwick as
a dump.

Mugga lane is functioning and a more appropriate site away from commercial businesses
and houses who will suffer upwind from the dump of so much rubbish and it's
thoroughfare.

Please build it elsewhere.

Regards





